
 

 

 

Announcement – Reply to a query from the Hellenic Capital Market Commission 

 

EL.TECH. ANEMOS SA, whose shares are listed and traded on Athens Exchange, announces, in 

reply to the relevant question of the Hellenic Capital Market Commission, and following 

information received by its main shareholder and parent company, ELLAKTOR SA, which 

(according to part of the press) is reportedly entering into a transaction regarding its 

participation to EL.TECH. ANEMOS SA, that: 

ELLAKTOR SA, trying to maximize its shareholders’ value, is always exploring, in the company’s 

interest, the possibilities of its assets capitalization, and affirms that, in line to its established 

practice, in case of any event whose disclosure is reasonably expected to affect the price of its 

shares, it proceeds to a relevant announcement, with responsibility and diligence. 

This announcement is published in reply to the relevant question of the Hellenic Capital Market 

Commission. 

Kifissia, January 5th, 2018 


